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Governance, Ethics, and Transparency Committee

200 S. High Street
Wailuku, Maui, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair Molina:

On behalf of the Maui Liquor Commission, I am responding to your letter of October 12, 2020, asking for the
Maui Liquor Commission’s written comments regarding the proposed Social Host Liability Ordinance.

The Maui Liquor Commission is in strong support of your Social Host Liability Ordinance. We feel it is an
important community and county government responsibility to do everything in its power to enact laws that
protect the youth of Maui County from under age consumption of alcoholic beverages. A law that places serious
penalties in the lap of offending adults must be passed. We applaud your efforts!

If you need more support with this effort, please let the Commission know.

Sincerely,

e/ Nanc Aluli, Chair
Liquor Control Commission




